
We are called, gathered and blessed to be a community and instrument of grace for all 

sheep of the Good Shepherd. 

Thank you to Pete and Sue Dumpis 
for providing donuts/snacks for 

Fellowship this morning.  
If you would like to help with this 

ministry, sign up using a form in the 
Administration Hallway, the cost is 

$30. 

The Altar flowers are dedicated to 

the Glory of God, and are given by 

Ed and Judy Roberts in memory of 

their parents.  

If you would like to help with this 

ministry, sign up using a form, the 

cost is $40. We have lots of open 

dates for January and February! 

Attendance Last Sunday 

8:30 AM - 69 

 Online - 15  

10:45 AM– 75 

NEW MEMBER CLASS If you are 

thinking about becoming a 

member here at Good Shepherd, 

please join us the next two 

Sunday’s, at 9:45 AM on January 

28th and February 4th for a new 

member class. We will discuss 

what it means to be Lutheran, a 

little about the ELCA and the 

Southeastern Synod and a lot 

about what makes Good 

Shepherd so great.  If you are 

interested, feel free to let Pastor 

Karen know or just come to the 

class. 

OUTREACH continues to 

collecting clean, like new coats 

jackets, sweaters and raincoats for 

men, women and children during 

the months of January and 

February. Please make sure that 

they are clean with no tears. We 

will be donating them to the 

Cherokee Family Violence 

Center and to MUST, 

Cherokee.” 

Looking for all the news for our Youth?  
Be sure to read your Wednesday, 
Weekly Lamb Buzz Email.  Some 
exciting things are happening at GSLC 
for all ages of our youth.  Access each 
week on our website at gslutheran.org/
youth under the Youth Tab or sign-up 
to be on the e-mail list.   

Looking for more announcement 
details? Read your Sheep Buzz!  It 
gets delivered to your e-mail inbox 
every Friday around 3 PM.  Want to 
get a text when a Sheep Buzz is sent?  
Join our Remind Text Notifications 
group.  On your mobile device simply 
text (including the @ symbol) @gslc1 
to 81010. 

STAY CONNECTED  

AT GOOD SHEPHERD 
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This Week 

 Additional Event Dates 
Sign-up sheets are available at gslutheran.org  

(Sign-up Central Online) or  
Sign-up Central in Fellowship Hall 

Sun 1/21 8:30 AM/10:45 AM Worship 

  9:45 AM Coffee with Council 

  9:45 AM Sunday School (younger ages) 

Mon 1/22 6:30 PM LRPTF-Teams 

Tues 1/23 7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

  7:00 PM Ladies Night Out-Longhorns 

Wed 1/24 10:00 AM Word on Wednesday | F. Hall 

  11:30 AM Lunch and Learn | Mtg. Rm. 

  1:00 PM Staff Mtg 

  6:30 PM Bells of Good Shepherd 

  6:30 PM Theology on Tap 

Thu 1/25 10:00 AM Thursday Bible Study | F. Hall 

  7:30 PM Praise Team Rehearsal 

Sat 1/27 10:00 AM—1 PM Long Range Planning C. Circle 

Sun 1/28 8:30 AM/10:45 AM Worship (Youth 10:45 AM) 

  9:45 AM New Member Class 

  9:45 AM Fellowship Meeting 

  9:45 AM Sunday School (younger ages) 

  12:30 PM Confirmation 

  4:00 PM Lenten Study Leader Training 

  5:00 PM Bowling Stars & Strikes 

Feb 4 Pancake B.fast youth. Fundraiser—9:45 AM 

 LRPTF |Circle Conversations | 3 PM – 6 PM 

 2nd New Member Class | 9:45 AM 

LONG-RANGE PLANNING 
Be sure to leave your memories on the timeline in Fellowship Hall.  
General timeframes are all we are looking for, not specific dates. 
 

Also, pick the date you would prefer to attend one of the Long-Range Planning 
Task Force conversation circles.  The dates are Monday, January 27, 10 AM—1 
PM and Sunday, February 4, 3 PM—6 PM. We would love to have everyone 
have a voice at this event. 


